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General Comment

This latest attempt to take away the public's knowledge and freedom will put us all in danger. These is no
reason to weaken the peoples right to know and take

action. Past experience shows that all oversight by the NRC and the public is vital for our health and
safety. The funds for closing nuclear plants come from

fees and taxes paid by the rate payers. Our voice must be heard and those in charge must not be allowed
to use methods that save them money from the fund and put the public at risk.



